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é ?ave been tald there is a recall on Model 700 rifles
efe...

Discussioen Thread

Response {lLaura) 4/9/2002 2136
Dear Mr. smith,Thank you for your dinquiry. We h
Program on certain model bolt action rifles, T
it 1s not & recall, This is designed to remin
the bolt-lock feature and to offer customers :
their products.

W ‘Fication

# is a voluntary program,
sonle of the existence of
mrtunity to madernize

you can read more information regarding ou
modificarion program through the front pa
helow:

“Firearms and oup Safet¥_
: our website or the link

http: //www, remington. com/safety.modification. pe ingron.safety.htm
The safe use and performance of vyour
and routine maintenance, as well as a “10 commandments of
Firearm_ safety,” http://waw. remington i
critical that you familiarize voursalf wi
owners manual and safety booklet. whal

collection of Remington firearms, :
to review this important Titeratur
firearm safety!

eteran shooter with a
, oter, take the time
‘ertain that you are practicing

If you have any questions, pleass
1-800-243-9700 or L-877-387-06691.,

Customer (Michael Smith)
I have been told there is a |
defect in the bolt Tock safs
information.

#2002 1:24:13 AM
T 700 rifles due to a possible
.can you give me more

Thanks, Michael smi

Subject to Protective ms v. Remington
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